

50 The Octagon, PO Box 5045, Moray Place Dunedin 9058, New Zealand Telephone: 03 4774000, Fax: 03 4743488 Email: dcc@dcc.govt.nz

www.dunedin.govt.nz

9 August 2018



Dear

## Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) request for information on housing in Mosgiel/Taieri

I am writing with regards to your official information request received 14 June 2018 regarding information on housing in Mosgiel/Taieri.

I advise that the Dunedin City Council does not hold information on your questions about children under the age of five years old on the Taieri, the increase in the Mosgiel population density, and the number of families including the increase in the number of families in the past five years in the Mosgiel area.

However, in answer to your remaining questions, we advise the building consents received for the past five years on the Taieri are as follows:

2013 128 2014 144 2015 120 2016 163 2017 166 2018 76 (to date)

Lastly, the total number of new house building consents for Dunedin received for last year was 358, five years ago (2013) was 286, and 10 years ago (2008) was 265.

Yours sincerely

Rebecca Murray

**Governance Support Officer**